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20th October 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Residential to Lourdes with HCPT 
 
For several years now, some of our pupils have been taken on a residential trip to Lourdes, France, 
organised by HCPT – The Pilgrimage Trust. They are making plans for their next residential which will 
be Easter 2016 and that is my reason for writing. 
 
We have been asked to contact parents/carers advising you of this residential and to see whether 
you would be interested in your child joining next year’s trip. 
 
The residential is for one week and is FREE. All expenses paid! It is for pupils aged 8 – 16 years who 
may have mild to profound learning or physical disabilities, be socially deprived, be experiencing a 
period of emotional trauma or simply be struggling at school. The aim is to have a group of varying 
abilities. 
 
For more information please see the enclosed leaflet, or alternatively you can visit www.hcpt.org.uk.   
 
If you are interested in your child attending, please contact Jennifer Bentley on 07724 167302 or by 
emailing jenny@cbentley.co.uk. She will be able to tell you more about this residential and will 
arrange to meet you.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Sarah Pickering 
Headteacher 
 
 


